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The Russian Revolution of 1905 Jun 27 2019 This book presents new perspectives and fresh insight into
the roles of national and religious minorities and the parts played by individuals, social groups,
political parties and institutions in the 1905 Russian revolution.
Democracy in a Russian Mirror Jul 21 2021 This book examines the current state and the prospects for
democracy in Russia in the light of the experience of existing democracies. Posing several challenges to
our understanding of democracy, thirteen contributors argue some of the central questions vital to
understanding the conditions of emergence and survival of successful democracies.
The Unfinished Revolution Sep 22 2021 The George Macaulay Trevelyan lectures delivered in the
University of Cambridge January-March 1967 - Social structure - Class struggle - The Soviet Union and
the Chinese Revolution.
Russia's Capitalist Revolution: Why Market Reform Succeeded and Democracy Failed Oct 12 2020
Tiny Revolutions in Russia Nov 05 2022 Presenting a large collection of anecdotes and jokes from
different periods of the twentieth century, this book provides an unusual and original perspective on
Soviet and Russian history.
The Russian Revolution, 1905-1921 Aug 10 2020 The Russian Revolution, 1905-1921 is a new history of
Russia's revolutionary era as a story of experience-of people making sense of history as it unfolded in
their own lives and as they took part in making history themselves. The major events, trends, and
explanations, reaching from Bloody Sunday in 1905 to the final shots of the civil war in 1921, are
viewed through the doubled perspective of the professional historian looking backward and the
contemporary journalist reporting and interpreting history as it happened. The volume then turns toward
particular places and people: city streets, peasant villages, the margins of empire (Central Asia,
Ukraine, the Jewish Pale), women and men, workers and intellectuals, artists and activists, utopian
visionaries, and discontents of all kinds. We spend time with the famous (Vladimir Lenin, Lev Trotsky,
Alexandra Kollontai, Vladimir Mayakovsky, Isaac Babel) and with those whose names we don't even know.
Key themes include difference and inequality (social, economic, gendered, ethnic), power and resistance,
violence, and ideas about justice and freedom. Written especially for students and general readers, this
history relies extensively on contemporary texts and voices in order to bring the past and its meanings
to life. This is a history about dramatic and uncertain times and especially about the interpretations,
values, emotions, desires, and disappointments that made history matter to those who lived it.
The Russian Revolution Sep 30 2019 Renowned Pan-African and socialist theorist on the Bolshevik
Revolution and its post-colonial legacy In his short life, Guyanese intellectual Walter Rodney emerged
as one of the foremost thinkers and activists of the anticolonial revolution, leading movements in North
America, Africa, and the Caribbean. Wherever he was, Rodney was a lightning rod for working-class Black
Power organizing. His deportation sparked Jamaica’s Rodney Riots in 1968, and his scholarship trained a
generation how to approach politics on an international scale. In 1980, shortly after founding the
Working People’s Alliance in Guyana, the thirty-eight-year-old Rodney was assassinated. Walter Rodney’s
Russian Revolution collects surviving texts from a series of lectures he delivered at the University of
Dar es Salaam, an intellectual hub of the independent Third World. It had been his intention to work
these into a book, a goal completed posthumously with the editorial aid of Robin D.G. Kelley and Jesse
Benjamin. Moving across the historiography of the long Russian Revolution with clarity and insight,
Rodney transcends the ideological fault lines of the Cold War. Surveying a broad range of subjects—the
Narodniks, social democracy, the October Revolution, civil war, and the challenges of Stalinism—Rodney
articulates a distinct viewpoint from the Third World, one that grounds revolutionary theory and history
with the people in motion.
The Russian Revolution in Asia Aug 02 2022 The Russian Revolution in Asia: From Baku to Batavia

presents a unique and timely global history intervention into the historiography of the Russian
Revolution of 1917, marking the centenary of one of the most significant modern revolutions. It explores
the legacies of the Revolution across the Asian continent and maritime Southeast Asia, with a broad
geographic sweep including Iran, the Caucasus, Central Asia, China, the Philippines, Vietnam, Indonesia,
and India. It analyses how revolutionary communism intersected with a variety of Asian contexts, from
the anti-colonial movement and ethnic tensions, to indigenous cultural frameworks and power structures.
In so doing, this volume privileges Asian actors and perspectives, examining how Asian communities
reinterpreted the Revolution to serve unexpected ends, including national liberation, regional autonomy,
conflict with Russian imperial hegemony, Islamic practice and cultural nostalgia. Methodologically, this
volume breaks new ground by incorporating research from a wide range of sources across multiple
languages, many analysed for the first time in English-language scholarship. This book will be of use to
historians of the Russian Revolution, especially those interested in understanding transnational and
transregional perspectives of its impact in Central Asia and Southeast Asia, as well as historians of
Asia more broadly. It will also appeal to those interested in the history of Islam.
Revolutionary Russia Jun 19 2021 This collection presents the major recent writings on the Russian
Revolution and its context. It brings together key texts to illustrate new interpretive approaches and
covers the central topics and themes. Together, the chapters in this volume form a coherent
representation of both the events and the theories and debates that relate to them.
The Russian Revolution May 07 2020
The Challenge of Revolution Dec 02 2019 This is an explanation of recent events in Russia. It examines
the causes, processes, and consequences of Russia's political development, showing how the recent
Russian experience can cast light on theories of revolution and political developments.
States and Social Revolutions Sep 10 2020 Theda Skocpol shows how all three combine to explain the
origins and accomplishments of social-revolutionary transformations.
Hundred Years of the Russian Revolution Mar 29 2022 The book reflects upon the Russian Revolution of
1917 and the ensuing developments in Russia, the rest of the former Soviet Union, Central and Eastern
Europe and elsewhere in the world. It discusses the impact of the legacies of the Russian Revolution on
political systems, ideologies, economic and social structures and culture. The book answers some
pertinent questions: To what extent are these legacies relevant today for the contextualisation of
memory politics, social institutions, and international relations? How does an analysis of 1917 and its
legacies contribute to the comparative study of revolutions and social change?
Russia's Failed Revolutions May 19 2021 Chronicles the struggle for political and intellectual freedom
in Russia from 1825 to the present and examines why no revolt so far has succeeded in promoting that
kind of self-determination
State and Revolution in Finland Jan 15 2021 By analysing the experience of Finland, Risto Alapuro shows
how upheavals in powerful countries shape the internal politics of smaller countries. This linkage, a
highly topical subject in the twenty-first century world, is concretely studied by putting the abortive
Finnish revolution of 1917-18 into a long historical and a broad comparative perspective.
A People's History of the Russian Revolution Oct 04 2022 The Russian Revolution may well be the most
misunderstood event in modern history. In A People's History of the Russian Revolution, Neil Faulkner
sets out to debunk the myths. In this fast-paced introduction to the tumultuous events, the Russian
people are the heroes. Faulkner shows how a mass movement of millions, organised in democratic
assemblies, mobilised for militant action, destroyed a regime of landlords, profiteers and warmongers.He
rejects caricatures of Lenin and the Bolsheviks as authoritarian conspirators, 'democratic-centralists'
or the progenitors of Stalinist dictatorship. He argues that the Russian Revolution was an explosion of
democracy and creativity - and that it was crushed by bloody counter-revolution and replaced with a
monstrous form of bureaucratic state-capitalism.Laced with first-hand testimony, this history seeks to
rescue the democratic essence of the revolution from its detractors and deniers, offering a perfect
primer for the modern reader.
Revolutions in Russia Jan 27 2022
The Workers' Revolution in Russia, 1917 Jan 03 2020 The essays in this book address the process of
worker alienation and the way that the Bolsheviks appealed to, rather than exploited, the working
population, especially in the capital cities of Petrograd and Moscow. James Bater surveys the growing
demographic and social crisis in the capitals that accompanied rapid industrialization. Steve Smith then
traces the revolution in Petrograd, particularly in the factories where worker radicalism often outpaced
the leadership of parties of the left that came to power after the tsar was overthrown in February.
Diane Koenker finds a similar process at work in Moscow, despite the differences between the two cities.
Finally, both Ronald Suny and William Rosenberg demonstrate how significant these findings are for a
more accurate understanding of the Russian Revolution and ultimately of the survival of the Bolsheviks'
government.
October Nov 12 2020 Multi-award-winning author China Miéville captures the drama of the Russian
Revolution in this “engaging retelling of the events that rocked the foundations of the twentieth
century” (Village Voice) In February of 1917 Russia was a backwards, autocratic monarchy, mired in an
unpopular war; by October, after not one but two revolutions, it had become the world’s first workers’
state, straining to be at the vanguard of global revolution. How did this unimaginable transformation
take place? In a panoramic sweep, stretching from St. Petersburg and Moscow to the remotest villages of
a sprawling empire, Miéville uncovers the catastrophes, intrigues and inspirations of 1917, in all their
passion, drama and strangeness. Intervening in long-standing historical debates, but told with the
reader new to the topic especially in mind, here is a breathtaking story of humanity at its greatest and

most desperate; of a turning point for civilization that still resonates loudly today.
The French Revolutionary Tradition in Russian and Soviet Politics, Political Thought, and Culture Jul
09 2020 The Bolsheviks sought legitimacy and inspiration in historic revolutionary traditions, and Jay
Bergman argues that they saw the revolutions in France in 1789, 1830, 1848, and 1871 as supplying
practically everything Marxism lacked, including guidance in constructing socialism and communism, and
useful fodder for political and personal polemics.
Russian Revolution of 1917: The Essential Reference Guide Dec 14 2020 Combining reference entries and
examination of primary documents from the Russian Revolution, this book gives students a better
understanding of how and why political forces fought to reshape the Russian empire 100 years ago—and
provides keen insights into the Soviet Union that resulted. • Provides a detailed history of the Russian
Revolution, addressing events from the abdication of Czar Nicholas II to the Bolshevik Revolution •
Gives readers a more complete understanding of how the Bolsheviks fought during the Civil War to
maintain and solidify the success of their revolution • Includes a substantial collection of primary
documents that offers keen insights into what key actors thought and how these individuals behaved
during the historical period
The Russian Revolution and India Oct 24 2021 The October Revolution undoubtedly produced a radicalising
effect on the Indian situation from the very beginning. At the end of World War I, India was astir with
workers’ strikes and massive demonstrations against British repression. Peasant unrest was also growing.
It was this awakened India, entering the mass phase of its fight for independence, which looked to the
Russian Revolution and to its leader Lenin for inspiration and help.They further saw that Lenin and
other leaders of Soviet Russia stood for a new social order in which exploitation of man by man is
ended, an order based on brotherhood, equality and cooperation of men, and had established a society in
which the working class and the toiling people had come into their own and taken over the reins of
administration to build socialism. This volume contains several articles and essays concerning the
Indian national movement and the support extended by Russia. In particular,the essays related to the
lives of the expatriate Indian revolutionaries in Europe and the meeting of Indian revolutionaries with
Lenin are of interest in this volume. The views of Indian national leaders like M.K. Gandhi, Jawaharlal
Nehru, B.G. Tilak among others on Russian Revolution are also included. In short, this volume will be
useful to understand the support extended by Russia to the Indian national movement during the first
half of the twentieth century. Please note: This title is co-published with Aakar Books, New Delhi.
Taylor & Francis does not sell or distribute the print edition in South Asia (India, Sri Lanka, Nepal,
Bangladesh, Pakistan, Maldives or Bhutan)
Crime and Punishment in the Russian Revolution Dec 26 2021 Russians from all walks of life joyously
celebrated the end of Nicholas II’s monarchy, but one year later, amid widespread civil strife and
lawlessness, a fearful citizenry stayed out of sight. Tsuyoshi Hasegawa offers a new perspective on
Russia’s revolutionary year through the lens of violent crime and its devastating effect on ordinary
people.
The Russian Revolution: A Very Short Introduction Aug 22 2021 This Very Short Introduction provides an
analytical narrative of the main events and developments in Soviet Russia between 1917 and 1936. It
examines the impact of the revolution on society as a whole—on different classes, ethnic groups, the
army, men and women, youth. Its central concern is to understand how one structure of domination was
replaced by another. The book registers the primacy of politics, but situates political developments
firmly in the context of massive economic, social, and cultural change. Since the fall of Communism
there has been much reflection on the significance of the Russian Revolution. The book rejects the
currently influential, liberal interpretation of the revolution in favour of one that sees it as rooted
in the contradictions of a backward society which sought modernization and enlightenment and ended in
political tyranny. ABOUT THE SERIES: The Very Short Introductions series from Oxford University Press
contains hundreds of titles in almost every subject area. These pocket-sized books are the perfect way
to get ahead in a new subject quickly. Our expert authors combine facts, analysis, perspective, new
ideas, and enthusiasm to make interesting and challenging topics highly readable.
The Russian Revolution Nov 24 2021 At the turn of the century, the Russian economy was growing by about
10% annually and its population had reached 150 million. By 1920 the country was in desperate financial
straits and more than 20 million Russians had died. And by 1950, a third of the globe had embraced
communism. The triumph of Communism sets a profound puzzle. How did the Bolsheviks win power and then
cling to it amid the chaos they had created? Traditional histories remain a captive to Marxist ideas
about class struggle. Analysing never before used files from the Tsarist military archives, McMeekin
argues that war is the answer. The revolutionaries were aided at nearly every step by Germany, Sweden,
and Switzerland who sought to benefit - politically and economically - from the changes overtaking the
country. To make sense of Russia's careening path the essential question is not Lenin's "who, whom?",
but who benefits?
The Menshevik Leaders in the Russian Revolution Aug 29 2019 At the end of Febraury 1917 the tsarist
government of Russia collapsed in a whirlwind of demonstrations by the workers and soldier of Petrograd.
Ziva Galili tells how the moderate socialists, or Mensheviks, then attempted to prevent the conflicts
between the newly formed liberal Provisional Government (the "bourgeois" camp) and the Petrograd Soviet
(the "democractic" camp) from escalating into civil war--and how, in October of that same year, they
finally failed. Placing narrative history in a broad social and political context, she creates an
absorbing study of idealists who tried in vain to reflect as well as to contain the unfolding
revolutionary process. Galili focuses on the Menshevik Revolutionary Defensists who became the leaders
of the Petrograd Soviet and of the all-Russian network of soviets. She examines Menshevik political

strategy as well as the three-way interaction between Mnesheviks (both in the Soviet and the Provisional
Government), workers, and indsutrialists. She emphasizes the perpceptual and interactive aspects of the
analysis of revolutions: the relations between social realities, perceptions of realities, and the
formulation of political strategies; the roles of rhetorics and societal conflict in shaping social
identities; and the impact of political authority and state institutions on the terms of social
interaction. Ziva Galili is Associate Professor of History at Rutgers University. She is coeditor and
annotator of The Making of Three Russian Revolutionsaries: Voice from the Menshevik Past (Cambridge).
Studies of the Harriman Institute, Columbia University. Originally published in 1989. The Princeton
Legacy Library uses the latest print-on-demand technology to again make available previously out-ofprint books from the distinguished backlist of Princeton University Press. These editions preserve the
original texts of these important books while presenting them in durable paperback and hardcover
editions. The goal of the Princeton Legacy Library is to vastly increase access to the rich scholarly
heritage found in the thousands of books published by Princeton University Press since its founding in
1905.
The Russian Revolution of 1917 Feb 02 2020 Contains primary source material.
Russia in Revolution Apr 17 2021
The Russian Revolution of 1905 Mar 17 2021 2005 marks the centenary of Russia’s ‘first revolution’ - an
unplanned, spontaneous rejection of Tsarist rule that was a response to the ‘Bloody Sunday’ massacre of
9th January 1905. A wave of strikes, urban uprisings, peasant revolts, national revolutions and mutinies
swept across the Russian Empire, and it proved a crucial turning point in the demise of the autocracy
and the rise of a revolutionary socialism that would shape Russia, Europe and the international system
for the rest of the twentieth century. The centenary of the Revolution has prompted scholars to review
and reassess our understanding of what happened in 1905. Recent opportunities to access archives
throughout the former Soviet Union are yielding new provincial perspectives, as well as fresh insights
into the roles of national and religious minorities, and the parts played by individuals, social groups,
political parties and institutions. This text brings together some of the best of this new research and
reassessment, and includes thirteen chapters written by leading historians from around the world,
together with an introduction from Abraham Ascher.
Russian Revolutions Oct 31 2019 A leading authority on the Soviet Union examines the two revolutions of
February and October 1917 which serve as a symbol to socialists and established communism in Russia
Russia in Revolution Sep 03 2022 The Russian Revolution of 1917 transformed the face of the Russian
empire, politically, economically, socially, and culturally, and also profoundly affected the course of
world history for the rest of the twentieth century. Now, to mark the centenary of this epochal event,
historian Steve Smith presents a panoramic account of the history of the Russian empire, from the last
years of the nineteenth century, through the First World War and the revolutions of 1917 and the
establishment of the Bolshevik regime, to the end of the 1920s, when Stalin simultaneously unleashed
violent collectivization of agriculture and crash industrialization upon Russian society. Drawing on
recent archivally-based scholarship, Russia in Revolution pays particular attention to the varying
impact of the Revolution on the various groups that made up society: peasants, workers, non-Russian
nationalities, the army, women and the family, young people, and the Church. In doing so, it provides a
fresh way into the big, perennial questions about the Revolution and its consequences: why did the
attempt by the tsarist government to implement political reform after the 1905 Revolution fail?; why did
the First World War bring about the collapse of the tsarist system?; why did the attempt to create a
democratic system after the February Revolution of 1917 not get off the ground?; why did the Bolsheviks
succeed in seizing and holding on to power?; why did they come out victorious from a punishing civil
war?; why did the New Economic Policy they introduced in 1921 fail?; and why did Stalin come out on top
in the power struggle inside the Bolshevik party after Lenin's death in 1924? A final chapter then
reflects on the larger significance of 1917 for the history of the twentieth century - and, for all its
terrible flaws, what the promise of the Revolution might mean for us today.
The Challenge of Revolution Apr 05 2020 This volume provides an challenging and controversial
explanation of the recent events in Russia. It examines the causes, processes, and consequences of
Russia's recent political development. Drawing on, and criticizing the existing literature, the book
also shows how the recent Russian experience casts light on general theories of revolution and
comparative political developments. The transformation in Russia is usually compared with
transformations in other post-communist countries. The authors argue that the Russian transformation
should be explained in the logic of the great revolutions of the past such as the English Civil War, the
French Revolution, and the Bolshevik Revolution. The difficulties and inconsistency of Russian reforms
are usually explained as a result of mistakes made by reformers. This book argues, however, that these
problems should be considered as a natural consequence of the 'weak state'. In revolution the weakness
of state power is inevitable (resulting from social fragmentation, property rights transformation,
changes in the interests of different social groups). Hence, the authors argue that most of the
transitional problems in Russia were unavoidable. The authors go on to argue that revolutions are
usually considered as rapid change made through violence. However, the spontaneous character of change
in the situation of a weak state is a much more important feature of any revolution than violence. The
book contains unique interviews with four leaders of the Russian transformation - Mikhail Gorbachev,
Alexander Yakovlev, Yegor Gaidar, and Gennadii Burbulis - as well as the personal experience of the
authors, who were deeply involved in the practical process of Russian transformation.
Wall Street and the Bolshevik Revolution Jun 07 2020 Why did the 1917 American Red Cross Mission to
Russia include more financiers than medical doctors? Rather than caring for the victims of war and

revolution, its members seemed more intent on negotiating contracts with the Kerensky government, and
subsequently the Bolshevik regime. In a courageous investigation, Antony Sutton establishes tangible
historical links between US capitalists and Russian communists. Drawing on State Department files,
personal papers of key Wall Street figures, biographies and conventional histories, Sutton reveals: The
role of Morgan banking executives in funnelling illegal Bolshevik gold into the US; the co-option of the
American Red Cross by powerful Wall Street forces; the intervention by Wall Street sources to free the
Marxist revolutionary Leon Trotsky, whose aim was to topple the Russian government; the deals made by
major corporations to capture the huge Russian market a decade and a half before the US recognized the
Soviet regime; the secret sponsoring of Communism by leading businessmen, who publicly championed free
enterprise. Wall Street and the Bolshevik Revolution traces the foundations of Western funding of the
Soviet Union. Dispassionately, and with overwhelming documentation, the author details a crucial phase
in the establishment of Communist Russia. This classic study - first published in 1974 and part of a key
trilogy - is reproduced here in its original form. (The other volumes in the series include Wall Street
and the Rise of Hitler and a study of Franklin D. Roosevelt’s 1933 Presidential election in the United
States.)
A Companion to the Russian Revolution Feb 25 2022 A compendium of original essays and contemporary
viewpoints on the 1917 Revolution The Russian revolution of 1917 reverberated throughout an empire that
covered one-sixth of the world. It altered the geo-political landscape of not only Eurasia, but of the
entire globe. The impact of this immense event is still felt in the present day. The historiography of
the last two decades has challenged conceptions of the 1917 revolution as a monolithic entity— the
causes and meanings of revolution are many, as is reflected in contemporary scholarship on the subject.
A Companion to the Russian Revolution offers more than thirty original essays, written by a team of
respected scholars and historians of 20th century Russian history. Presenting a wide range of
contemporary perspectives, the Companion discusses topics including the dynamics of violence in war and
revolution, Russian political parties, the transformation of the Orthodox church, Bolshevism,
Liberalism, and more. Although primarily focused on 1917 itself, and the singular Revolutionary
experience in that year, this book also explores time-periods such as the First Russian Revolution,
early Soviet government, the Civil War period, and even into the 1920’s. Presents a wide range of
original essays that discuss Brings together in-depth coverage of political history, party history,
cultural history, and new social approaches Explores the long-range causes, influence on early Soviet
culture, and global after-life of the Russian Revolution Offers broadly-conceived, contemporary views of
the revolution largely based on the author’s original research Links Russian revolutions to Russian
Civil Wars as concepts A Companion to the Russian Revolution is an important addition to modern
scholarship on the subject, and a valuable resource for those interested in Russian, Late Imperial, or
Soviet history as well as anyone interested in Revolution as a global phenomenon.
Revolution and World Order Feb 13 2021 In this important study David Armstrong examines the impact of
revolutionary states on the international system. These states have always posed major problems for the
achievement of world order: revolution is often accompanied by international as well as civil conflict,
while revolutionary doctrines have proven to be highly disruptive of the existing structure of
international politics.Dr Armstrong asks whether revolutionary states are `socialized' into adopting
acceptable patterns of international behaviour or whether it is international society that is forced to
change when these new states appear.He looks in detail at the French, American, and Russian revolutions
and at several post-1945 revolutionary states; he also examines the relationship between revolutionary
states and the principal ordering devices of international society: international law, diplomacy, and
the balance of power. His book is a major contribution to international relations and an important
development and application of the `international society' concept.
The Standard of Living and Revolutions in Russia, 1700-1917 Jul 29 2019 Routledge is proud to publish
the first full-scale anthropometric history of Imperial Russia; Mirinov mobilizes an immense volume of
archival material to chart chart how the standard of living in Russia changed over slightly more than
two centuries.
About Russia, Its Revolutions, Its Development and Its Present May 31 2022 "The author analyzes modern
Russian history from a new perspective. Due to the ideological heritage of the XIX and XX century, the
social settings of the sociopolitical history of the USSR (1917-1945) have not been fully identified.
Detailed examination of ideological and political concepts shows that the revolution of 1917 became not
a middle class, proletarian movement, but rather a plebeian one. The misjudgment by the new power
enabled growth but caused tremendous losses of human lives and material damages. Socialization of
economy and strict centralization led to a new social structure and established terror as an instrument
for social reorganization. WWII revealed the necessity of a correction of these developments, but the
events of the Cold War circumvented any further considerations"--Provided by publisher.
Iranian-Russian Encounters Mar 05 2020 This collection will explore the myriad encounters which have
taken place between Iranians and Russian in the nineteenth and twentieth centuries. It will include some
discussion of diplomacy and foreign policy but a central objective of the collection will be to widen
the scholarly perspective to incorporate an understanding of other types of encounter, whether
political, economic, social, cultural, or intellectual, and both friendly and hostile, especially as
these developed beyond the official and elite levels. In particular it will attempt to understand the
complexities of the impact on Iran of the Russian presence on its northern borders: the very expansion
of Tsarist empire during the nineteenth century threatening Iran's independence yet bringing ideas of
social-democracy to its doorstep, the Soviet Union in the twentieth century similarly contradictory in
its effect, sustaining radical Iranian politics while advancing its own strategic interests.

Bankers and Bolsheviks Apr 29 2022 A must-read financial history for investors navigating today's
volatile global markets Following an unprecedented economic boom fed by foreign investment, the Russian
Revolution triggered the largest sovereign default in history. In Bankers and Bolsheviks, Hassan Malik
tells the story of this boom and bust, chronicling the experiences of leading financiers of the day as
they navigated one of the most lucrative yet challenging markets of the first modern age of
globalization. He reveals how a complex web of factors—from government interventions to competitive
dynamics and cultural influences—drove a large inflow of capital during this tumultuous period. This
gripping book demonstrates how the realms of finance and politics—of bankers and Bolsheviks—grew
increasingly intertwined, and how investing in Russia became a political act with unforeseen
repercussions.
Revolutions: A Very Short Introduction Jul 01 2022 Revolutions have shaped world politics for the last
three hundred years. This volume shows why revolutions occur, how they unfold, and where they created
democracies and dictatorships. Jack A. Goldstone presents the history of revolutions from America and
France to the collapse of the Soviet Union, 'People Power' revolutions, and the Arab revolts.
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